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2nd November 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
We hope you all had a restful half term.  Please find below some importance announcements.  

 
Cancellation of Clubs & Competitions 

 

Following the Government announcement at the weekend (with the regards to the 4-week 
lockdown) the Dfe has provided schools with some additional guidance.  

 
In accordance with this guidance, we regret to advise you that the after school clubs & 

tournaments arranged for this half term (football & Christmas craft club and the U11 girls and 
boys football) will be postponed with immediate effect.  We will review the situation once we 

have further guidance with the intention of resuming these as soon as possible.   Breakfast 

Club and Mrs Jarrett’s after school club will still go ahead as this is classed as essential wrap 
around care. If you have already paid via Parentmail for any clubs, we are happy to hold this 

as a credit note for further clubs; if you would like a refund, Mrs Martin will provide this via a 
cheque.  

 

Parents’ Evening  
 

These will be held next Monday & Tuesday via a phone call consultation with your child’s 
class teacher (they will call you at the allocated time).  Appointments can be made in the 

same way as usual via ParentMail and the appointments system will go ‘live’ at 4pm 
tomorrow.   

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

 

With kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Bilner 

Headteacher 

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

